
  
Wibsey Primary School 

Tel: 01274 678016 
Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper 

 
 

Wednesday 24th January 2024, 
 

Parents/Carers of Children in Year 5 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are aware, the residential trip to Ingleborough Hall is soon approaching (18th – 20th March 2024). We 
will be holding an information session on Tuesday 20th February 2024 at 3.45 p.m for parent/ carers of 
children attending Ingleborough Hall. This will last for around 20/30 minutes in the Bottom Hall. There will be 
an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. Please enter the school via the Year 6 pupil entrance. 
 
In order to enable us to have an idea of the numbers, please sign and return the attached slip.  
 
With thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mrs H Patankar 
Upper School Assistant Headteacher  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………. Class ……………… 
 
I will be attending the Parent/Carer Residential briefing on Tuesday 20th February 2024. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 
 
Please return to school by Friday 2nd February 2024. 


